

November 12, 2014

Notice To Air Carrier:

RE: Closeout Acknowledgement of PFC Application 12-08-C-01-SUN:

Based on the information submitted by Friedman Memorial Airport to the FAA, the final project costs equal the amount of PFC revenue collected and disbursed for each approved project listed below. This application is closed.

No.	Project Title	PFC Level	Status	PFC Approved/Disbursed
001	Acquire Snow Removal Equipment	\$4.50	Complete	\$300,000
002	Security Improvements	\$4.50	Complete	\$209,000
003	PFC Administrative Costs for Application 12-08-C-00-SUN	\$4.50	Complete	\$17,722
	TOTAL	\$526,722		

If you have any questions, or if you need additional information, please contact our office at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely,

Richard R. Baird Airport Manager

Enclosure: FAA Closeout Approval Letter



Federal Aviation Administration

November 7, 2014

Mr. Richard Baird Airport Manager Friedman Memorial Airport 1616 Airport Circle Hailey, Idaho 83333 Northwest Mountain Region Colorado, Idaho, Montana Oregon, Utah, Washington, Wyoming 1601 Lind Avenue, S. W. Renton, Washington 98057

RECEIVED

NOV 1 2014

FRIEDMAN MEMORIAL

CC: RB, RC

RE: PFC Close Out of Application: 12-08-C-01-SUN

Dear Mr. Baird:

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) acknowledges receipt of the passenger facility charge (PFC) public agency certifications received as part of your close out submittal. The final project information is as follows:

Num.	Project Title	PFC Level	Project <u>Status</u>	Approved PFC	Disbursements
001	Modify Snow Removal Equipment (SRE) Building.	\$4.50	Completed	\$300,000	\$300,000
002	Acquire Broom Truck - SRE.	\$4.50	Completed	\$209,000	\$209,000
003	Relocate Power Line for SRE Building.	\$4.50	Completed	<u>\$17,722</u>	\$17,722
			Total:	\$526,722	\$526,722

Based on the information submitted by the public agency, shown above, the final project costs equal the amount of PFC revenue collected and disbursed for each approved project. This application is closed. Please notify the airlines of this action.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Jason Garwood, of the Helena Airports District Office, at (406) 449-5271.

Sincerely.

Bill Watson

Manager, Airports Planning, Environmental, and Financial Programs

Northwest Mountain Region

Wh Watson